
Living near l'Anse à l'Orme for many years now, the place grew on me. It is a nice relaxing place 
where I can do bike rides with friends and a way to escape the noise of civilization. There are many 
animals there and when I go out with friends an family, we sometimes see deer. It is an amazing site 
and so close to home. 
Houses near to that region are currently flooded due to the rain this year, as well as climactic 
changes.	You	have	to	really	feel	for	them.	They	now	have	to	redo	the	whole	foundation	to	make	sure	it	
is	sturdy.	It	is	a	very	dumb	move,	a	low	blow,	to	build	houses	on	such	floodable	lands,	if	it	rains	like	this	
every	year,	so	people	need	to	spend	more	to	repair	the	damage,	and	everyone	falls	into	a	giant	debt	pool,	
requesting	help	from	the	city.	I	personally	know	people	from	all	around	the	island	who	come	here	just	to	
go	on	that	road,	and	only	have	nice	things	to	say.	It	is	a	beautiful	picturesque	view	in	winter	time.	Seeing	
long	plains	and	suddenly	forest	covered	in	snow,	it's	the	only	place	on	the	island	to	behold	such	a	thing.	
It	is	also	the	only	place	on	the	island	that	we	can	breathe	fresh	air.	The	air	here	is	clean	and	smells	nice.	
People,	in	the	hundredths,	come	here	just	to	breath.	Would	you	like	to	wake	up	every	morning	to	
unbreathable,	suffocating,	carcinogenic	smog,	so	thick,	you	can't	see	more	than	a	couple	meters	in	front	
of	you.	
Summary,	destroying	all	at	land	for	a	small	profit	is	a	waste	of	time.	Rather,	build	on	abandoned	
industrial	lands.	That	way,	new	houses	are	built	while	keeping	green	space.		
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